Dear Dr. Nydia Ortiz, 
Greetings from “Dementia-Neuroscience -2020”
On behalf of the Scientific Federation, we would like to officially invite you to attend and participate as a Plenary Speaker for our significant conference on “5th World Congress & Expo on Dementia and Neuroscience” during November 16-17, 2020 in Budapest, Hungary.

To know more about our conference: Link 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dementia-Neuroscience -2020 is an interesting scientific congregation which will bring together individuals who have curiosity on practice, research, innovations, administration, policy and education of Dementia and Neuroscience. The main theme of the congress is “Exploring the Challenges and Excellence in Dementia and Neuroscience Research”. 

Our goal is to facilitate opportunities for networking, collaboration and exchange of ideas with internationally renowned leaders in Dementia and Neuroscience, to identify research and practice based innovations and challenges, opportunities in the new era of in optimizing Dementia and Neuroscience research and development.

We sincerely hope that you will honor us by accepting our invitation to join us at Budapest, Hungary.
Thanks & Regards
James Smith
Conference Manager
Dementia and Neuroscience Conference
Scientific Federation
Phone: +91-779-979-0002
Email: neuroscience -2020@scientificfederation.com

If you don’t want to receive any further e-mail from Dementia-Neuroscience -2020, please revert back with a subject Unsubscribe.
